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26th March 2021 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

You have shown immense patience and understanding over the past few months and 

above all, the past couple of weeks. This has been such a frustrating experience for all 

associated with Phoenix St Peter Academy. 

 

We return at the staggered start times used before, on Monday 12th April. I want 13 

uninterrupted weeks of school for your children, just like you do. 

 

I offer sincere apologies for the inconvenience of the fragmented nature of your child's 

schooling during a turbulent Spring Term for everyone. 

 

I really look forward to the new term and welcoming the whole school community back to 

Phoenix St Peter. 

 

With warmest wishes, 

 

Rich Roberts 

 

Rich Roberts 

Interim Headteacher  
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